
ROYAL NAVAL ASSOCIATION No4 AREA CHARITY CHEST 
DONATION TO WEYMOUTH & PORTLAND VETERANS HUB. 

 
Portland Branch RNA were delighted to have had their nomination for the Weymouth & 
Portland Veterans Hub to be the main beneficiary from the 2020 Area Reunion Rally Charity 
Chest accepted by the Branches in No4 Area. 
The nomination was instigated by S/M Charles H Thompson, No4  Area Life Vice President 
and member of Portland Branch who sadly crossed the bar recently and was not able to 
witness his efforts rewarded. 
The Branch are eternally grateful to the 2020 reunion committee for their efforts in 
organising the weekend event and managing to raise the substantial sum of money that was 
distributed to various parties, mainly due to the generosity of Shipmates attending and 
supporting the fund raising raffles etc The £1800 cheque was presented to Lisa Rushby Co-
Director of Weymouth & Portland Veterans Hub by S/M Alex Oswald, Chairman Portland 
Branch.   
Also in attendance were No4 Area President S/M David White MBE MSM, No4 Area Deputy 
Chairman Peter Shoesmith and No4 Area Standard Bearer S/M Ben Cartwright parading the 
Area Standard, and Andy Price , Co- Director of the Hub. 
The photograph shows the presentation group 

 

 


